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Aging & In-Home Services to Host Public Hearing on March 18 
 
Fort Wayne, IN – Aging & In-Home Services of Northeast Indiana, Inc. (AIHS) is hosting a public 

hearing at the Main Branch of the Allen County Public Library, Meeting Room B, located at 900 Library 

Plaza, Fort Wayne, Indiana 46802, at 2:30 p.m. (EST) Tuesday, March 18, to discuss the proposed fiscal 

year 2026-2027 Area Plan. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to collect input from residents of 

northeast Indiana related to home and community-based services in the area. 

The fiscal year 2026-2027 Area Plan describes activities and programs conducted under the Older 

Americans Act in Adams, Allen, DeKalb, Huntington, LaGrange, Noble, Steuben, Wells and Whitley 

counties. 

Discussion from the floor is encouraged. Formal statements will be accepted via mail to: AIHS Attn: 

Public Hearing 8101 West Jefferson Blvd., Fort Wayne, IN 46804 or via e-mail to info@agingihs.org. 

Feedback must be received by Wednesday, April 30th. 

### 

Aging & In-Home Services of Northeast Indiana, Inc. (AIHS), a federal and state designated Area 

Agency on Aging (AAA) and Aging & Disability Resource Center (ADRC), is a non-profit community-

based organization with a mission to promote dignity, independence, and advocacy for older adults, 

persons with disabilities and their caregivers. AIHS has gained national recognition as a community 

leader transforming the traditional social services model into an integrated care model which bridges 

health care, behavioral health and community services to better serve vulnerable, at-risk populations.  

 


